Meeting/Mnutes November 20, 2019

Town of Milford Vernon Grove Cemetery Trustees 52 Main Street • Milford, MA 01757 (508) 634-1454

Present: Jamie Luchini, Kristin Gardner, Maryann Fiske, Harry Shahnamian, Scott Vecchiolla

Location: Town Hall Meeting Room #2

Time: 6:00pm

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm

Old Business

Kristen gave update on fertilization first round complete.

Jamie gave update that Town Meeting approved \$100,000.00 for paving

Kristen passed out information on database system. IT director stated information must be a cloud-based system.

Kristen requested large maps be made for crew and one for outside of garage for visitors. She received prices for creating large maps. Jamie asked her to contact Signs plus for quote as well. Motion by Jamie, 2nd by Maryann vote was unanimous

Kristen updated that she had spoken with the IT director about updating website too. Garage number is now listed on website. Kristen working with IT director for emails.

New Business

Scott spoke about looking into the purchase of a leaf vacuum

Trustees signed the town of Milford Confidentiality Agreement and Harassment prevention acknowledgment

Schedule next meeting

Wednesday January 15, 2020 at 6:00pm

Motion to adjourn 6:45pm made by Maryann 2nd by Harry vote was unanimous.

Jamie Luchini, Chairman

Maryann Fiske

Scott Vecchiolla

Ronald Gray Vice Chairman

Harry Shahnamian

Kristen Gardner